

Plumcroft Primary School

Plum Lane Campus Plum Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 3HW Tel: 020 8854 1308 Vincent Road, Woolwich, London, SE18 6RG
Tel: 0208 317 2518

Headteacher: Mr Richard Slade

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Annette Graney

25th February 2020

Dear Parent / Guardian

Plumcroft have again been invited to participate in a second-hand bike market on the 12th March 2020 at Plumcroft Primary School, courtesy of Peddle My Wheels.

The markets enable parents to recycle unwanted bicycles, earn some money and in the process create affordable bike stock for others in their community and they are a great opportunity to pick up a serviced, affordable bike for your child or yourself.

How it works -

PLUMCROFT PRIMARY SCHOOL - BIKE MARKET

12-Mar-2020 8:00AM - 9:00AM

Plum Lane Campus.

BUYERS:

- Go to our website and use the Market Order Form https://www.peddlemywheels.com/market-order-form to request the bike(s) you
 want
- We will reply to confirm that we have got something suitable to bring along
- We bring the bike/s on the day. There is no obligation to buy but we will reserve the bike until 09:00
- Bikes ordered can be purchased between 08:00 and 09:00 and we accept cash or card
- For those that did not pre-order, bikes are then put out for general sale between 09:00 and 09:15





Plumcroft Primary School

Plum Lane Campus Plum Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 3HW Tel: 020 8854 1308

Vincent Road, Woolwich, London, SE18 6RG Tel: 0208 317 2518

Headteacher: Mr Richard Slade

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Annette Graney

SELLERS:

- Bring some form of I.D. with you on the day
- Bring your bike/s on the day between 08:00 and 09:00
- Complete the index card/s provided on the day with your personal details and, if you know the sales price you want, add this to the card (remember the idea is to create affordable bike stock for your community)
- The bike gets taken to our workshop and you will receive an email instructing you that an account has been set up where you can follow the progress of you bike/s and add your bank or PayPal details
- The labour is free but if any parts are needed in the service of the bike/s the cost of these will be deducted from the sales proceeds. This will all be recorded on your account
- If your bike is going to cost more to make it roadworthy than the price we could sell it for, we notify you and either you collect it from our premises in Croydon or we use the bike for parts and recycle the rest
- When the bike sells you will be notified by email and you will receive 75% of the sales proceeds less the cost of any parts needed
- A money transfer will be made the Monday after it sells
- We do not accept plastic trikes but do accept scooters

If you are selling, please remember the idea is to create affordable bike stock for your community



Regards,

Mr Greenwald and Mrs Burton

